
Congratulations! 

The First Runner-up from the Department of Operations Management at the 

Management Internship & Research Symposium-2020 

 

 

Mr. S.A.N.H. Samarasekera, a fourth year undergraduate of the 

Department of Operations Management has won the First 

Runner-up Award at the Management Internship & Research 

Symposium-2020 which was held on 18th June 2021. 

 


